
In recent months, long-
term tensions between 
Russia and Ukraine have 
reached a boiling point. The 
Russian military buildup 
near the Ukrainian border 
has increased fears about 
a major armed conflict 
in the centre of Europe. 
Even if an outright war can 
be avoided, the present 
crisis will continue to 
strain relations between 
Russia and the West in the 
foreseeable future.

Join two experts for a 
discussion on the strategic 
and tactical objectives of 
the Kremlin’s conduct, and 
how international actors 
might respond to them.

Details 
Friday 25 February 
3 - 4:30pm 
Online via Zoom, register 
at: https://anu.zoom.
us/meeting/register/
tZcqceqrrD8jG9SNd-
Isayeh6ermFGO30QIk

Contact 
Centre for Arab and Islamic 
Studies 
E—cais@anu.edu.au  
W—cais.cass.anu.edu.au/
events
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